
 

 

 
 
December 9, 2022 
 
 
Governor’s Office of Planning and Research 
State Clearinghouse 
1400 10th Street, #12 
Sacramento, CA  95814 
 
VIA Email: state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov  
 
RE: SCH Number 2019012056 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
Please withdraw the current NOD’s for the above SCH number. We will be resubmitting new NOD’s through 
CEQA Submit. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 916-625-5590. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Terry Stemple 
Sr. Departmental Administrative Specialist 
Community Development 
 
Cc: David Mohlenbrok, Community Development Director      
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